
COUNTY OF YOLO 
Office of the County Administrator 

 

 

 

Beth Gabor 625 Court Street, Room 204 ▪ Woodland, CA 95695 

Manager of Public Affairs (530) 666-8042 ▪ FAX (530) 666-8193 

 www.yolocounty.org 

Patrick S. Blacklock 
County Administrator 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Beth Gabor, Manager of Public Affairs 

December 11, 2014 (530) 666-8042 [w] ▪ (530) 219-8464 [c] 

 

 

Yolo County Library & Other Department Winter Holiday Closures  
 

(Woodland, CA) – All Yolo County Library branches, including the Yolo County Archives and 

Records Center, will be closed December 24 through 26, December 31 and January 1.  Additionally, 

there will be some reduction in hours December 22 through the end of the year. 

 

“In years past, we have had extended closures during the winter holidays due to budget cuts,” said Yolo 

County Librarian Patty Wong.  “This year, we are pleased to have our branches open on more days, 

albeit with limited hours, during the holiday season.”   

 

For a listing of winter holiday hours, please contact your local Yolo County Library branch or find up-

to-date information at www.yolocountylibrary.org.  Please note, the Winters Community Library will 

also be closed January 2. 

 

Library services, as always, are available online all day, every day.  Visit: www.yolocountylibrary.org to 

find online services including e-books, databases, reading suggestion lists and recommended websites.   

For additional reading suggestions and library news, connect with the Yolo County Library on Facebook 

and Pinterest. 

 

Besides Yolo County Library closures, other Yolo County departments may also be experiencing 

closures around the winter holidays.  For a detailed list, visit: www.yolocounty.org (select Department 

Closures 2014-15 link under Residents menu). 
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